November 2024

FROM THE DESK OF
TERESA HOUSTON, ECDC DIRECTOR

Hello families!

It's that magical time of year again! As the sun pulls an
early curtain call, let's beef up our safety game. We
want our families snug as a bug, so let's make a speedy
exit from the center and parking lot. Keep those
peepers peeled and stay safe out there! Need to buzz
the teachers? Here's the hotline:

Nursery: (316) 440-1635

Transition 1: (316) 440-1642

Transition 2: (316) 440-1637

Preschool: (316) 440-1636

And for the management team, reach out to:
o Teresa Houston, Director: (316) 440-1632
« Hallee Canfield-Jones, Supervisor: (316) 440-1631

Just a friendly heads-up: kids are all about the great
outdoors, unless it feels like the Arctic (you know,
anything below 20 degrees)! So, don’t forget to bundle
them up in jackets and coats to keep those little
explorers toasty!

As we cozy up this season, let’s soak in the simple joys
— that crisp air, snuggly nights, and the warmth of
togetherness. Together, we can make this festive
season not just safe, but a blast to remember. Stay
toasty, stay in touch, and let’s savor every moment!

Thank you for sharing your children with us!
Be blessed, Teresa

S ENVISION

TRANSITION 2 AND PRESCHOOL NEWS:

Transition 2/Preschool students will examine:

Choices

Students will communicate their basic emotions and
feelings while they expand their comprehension of
connection between emotions and feelings as they
relate to behaviors.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

November11:Closed for Veteran’s Day

November 27: Early Dismissal at 3PM

November 28-29: Closed for Thanksgiving

December 5: T2 & PreK Field Trip, Run Away Snowman11-1
December 6:Santa Visit 9-11AM

December 24: Early Dismissal at 3PM

December 25-27: Closed for Winter Break

December 31: Early Dismissal at 3PM

January1:Closed for New Years Day

To improve the quality of life and provide inspiration and opportunity for people who are blind
or visually impaired through employment, outreach, rehabilitation, education and research.



